
 

 

18th June 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Arrangements for the end of term 

I am writing to inform you about arrangements for the end of term. Given the announcement that 

the final stage of the government’s roadmap has now been delayed, we have made some amendments to 

our plans.  

Sports Day 

Children will take part in sports day activities w/c 5th July. Please ensure that children have their PE kits in 

school every day that week. Unfortunately, we are unable to invite parents in to watch this year, however, 

we will take plenty of photos to share with you via Facebook.  

Beach Visits 

Social distancing will not allow our ‘beach day’ to go ahead in the usual manner. However, children will be 

visiting the beach before the end of term.  

These visits will take place as follows: 

Tuesday 6th July  Years 5 and 6 

Wednesday 7th July Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 

Thursday 8th July Years 3 and 4 

Children will visit the beach for the morning and return to school in time for lunch. Children will be 

accompanied by school staff and we will not be inviting parents to join us on this occasion. Please complete 

and return the consent form on the separate letter.  

Transition 

Children from Nursery 2 will begin visiting our Reception class in small groups from Monday to begin the 

transition into school. This will mean that there are a greater number of children mixing during this time. 

However, we will ensure that accurate records are kept throughout to inform contact tracing in the event 

of a Covid case within either of these classes.  

Transition week is w/c 12th July and children throughout school will spend time with their new class 

teachers on Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday mornings.  

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

Mrs C Matthewman 
Headteacher 


